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living in the
Democratic Republic of
Congo and Angola. ?

Type: French
dictionary that allows

users to look up
Kikongo words and

their explanations. ?
Complexity: Easy to
use for English

speakers without much
effort. ? Repute: Very
useful application for

all the users out
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there who speak French
and want to be able to
look up Kikongo words.
? Opinions: ? Overall:
Get it now to be able
to look up Kikongo
words! ? Starting

price: ? Relevance: ?
Application features:
? Target platform: ?
App size: ? Other

media: ? Languages: ?
Licence: ? Content
rating: ? Support: ?

                             3 / 32



 

Privacy policy: ?
Additional

information: ? Media:
? Size: ? Category: ?
Application number: ?

App Developer: ?
Package name: ?
Version: ? Serial

number: ? Consumer: ?
Price: ? Review and

rating of the media: ?
Paid content: ?
Content rating: ?
Mobile number: ?
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Package name: ?
Description: ? Review
of the app: ? How to
download: ? Info.
button: ? Media: ?
Size: ? Category: ?

Application number: ?
App Developer: ?
Package name: ?
Version: ? Serial

number: ? Consumer: ?
Price: ? Review and

rating of the media: ?
Paid content: ?
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Content rating: ?
Mobile number: ?
Package name: ?

Description: ? Review
of the app: ?

Languages: ? Licence:
? Content rating: ?

Support: 
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Description
Dictionnaire Kikongo
Cracked Accounts

lexique et expliquée
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avec en francais et en
anglais. Dictionnaire
kikongo Dictionary in
French and English
with explanations in
French and English.
Kikongo, or more
commonly known as
Kongo or Kituba, is
one of the few Bantu
languages spoken by
the Ndundu and Kongo
people living in the

Democratic Republic of
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Congo and Angola. Vous
pouvez citer et...
Kikongo, or more
commonly known as
Kongo or Kituba, is
one of the few Bantu
languages spoken by
the Ndundu and Kongo
people living in the

Democratic Republic of
Congo and Angola.

Dictionnaire Kikongo
is a simple yet useful
software that offers
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its users translations
to some of the most

popular Kikongo words
and expressions. Since
the official language
in Congo is French,

it’s no surprise that
the dictionary offers
French translations
appealing mostly to

the country’s
citizens, as well as
any French speakers
out there. Before
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anything else, it’s
worth noting that the
app contains the most
common words taken
from the Rene Butaye

Dictionary (SJ Edition
de l’imprimerie B. St.

Lg. Kisantu 1952).
Very user-friendly,

even though the GUI is
not what one might
call modern The

installation is quite
straightforward, as
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the application has no
special requirements.
The interface is quite
simple, so even the
most novice of users

won’t have many
problems looking up
Kikongo words. Users
can either scroll
through the list of

words on the left side
of the main window or

use the adjacent
search bar in the
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upper-left corner to
pinpoint the exact

words. The definitions
(all in French, of

course), are listed in
the right-sided panel
which is the primary
GUI element taking up

most of the app’s
window space. By
clicking the Info.

button from the lower
part of the GUI, users
can access a full list
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of signs and
abbreviations, and
that’s really about

it. Practical Kikongo
dictionary for the
masses All in all,
Dictionnaire Kikongo
is a non-pretentious

application that takes
little to no space and
allows French-speaking

users to look up
Kikongo words and
their definitions.
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Even though most of
Congo’s population is
French-speaking, we

should point out that
this app would have a

bit more general
appeal if it would
provide English

3a67dffeec
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Dictionnaire Kikongo

The dictionary is very
flexible as it allows
users to look up
phrases by inputting a
shorter version of the
phrase or a word.
There’s also a search
field (result windows
works only with.txt
files) as well as a
choice between English
and French as the
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result window
language. There’s no
need to install an
additional dictionary
as there’s a
possibility to search
for dictionary results
through the app’s
window The application
offers a variety of
options and settings
that allows the user
to optimize the
dictionaries’
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efficiency.
Dictionnaire Kikongo
Conclusion: If you
don’t really need to
have a Kikongo
dictionary handy, this
might not be the best
option to consider.
Kikongo dictionary
offers users a very
easy-to-use interface,
but with a somewhat
limited scope, so…
Dictionnaire Kikongo.
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Kikongo is one of the
Bantu languages spoken
in Central Africa. It
is the language of the
Republic of the Congo
and part of the
Lumumba language
family. KiKongo
dialects are spoken in
the Democratic
Republic of Congo,
Angola, Burundi and
the southern part of
Rwanda. Very few
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people speak Kikongo
or Kituba. You can do
a lot with your phone
and the internet to
keep you organized,
stay connected, and
get things done. This
is a How-to guide on
how to do that and
much more on the
Kankan Android phone.
1. The Basics Your
Kankan Android phone
is the most important
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accessory in your
life. It’s your route
to stay connected to
what’s important to
you. It stores your
most important files,
connects you to those
you care about,
provides
entertainment, allows
you to manage your
schedule, stay in
touch with your family
and friends and, above

                            20 / 32



 

all, your personal
security and safety.
It’s where you store
your money, your
important documents
and your data, and
that’s why it’s your
most important
accessory. Here are
some tips on how to
make your Kankan
Android phone the best
one you can have. You
will not find these
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tips anywhere else,
because they are
specific to your
Android phone. 2. The
Basics 1.1 “Télévision
Kankan” First and
foremost, your Kankan
Android phone is a
“Télévision Kankan”.
It’s a

What's New in the Dictionnaire Kikongo?

Kikongo (Kikongo) is
the Kikongo name for
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Ndundu (the language
that is spoken by the
Ndundu people).
Kikongo is one of the
Bantu languages. It is
spoken by the Kituba
people, who live in
the north of the
Democratic Republic of
the Congo and the
south-west of Angola.
(wikipedia) Kouna
people – angolan,
republic The heart of
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French consists of the
verbs. “I want a book,
I love to eat, I want
to read a book… “?
Unfortunately, the
heart of english is
not the verbs. “I
would love to eat, I
have a book to buy and
a love to serve. ”
Notice the pattern?
The nouns do not play
as big a role as they
do in French and,
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thus, verb-centered
dictionaries become
easier to construct.
By creating a
dictionary of verbs in
several dialects of
french and english
with in-house
translators,
Verbes.com wanted to
create a tool that
would help
freelancers, students,
teachers, and anyone
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else who needed to
learn french, to pick
up the language
quickly. After
training more than
1,000 translators to
do the work,
Verbes.com released
French-English Verb
Insights, and now it’s
available as a
standalone app in the
UK, US, and Australian
App Stores. The heart

                            26 / 32



 

of French consists of
the verbs. “I want a
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Notice the pattern?
The nouns do not play
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thus, verb-centered
dictionaries become
easier to construct.
By creating a
dictionary of verbs in
several dialects of
french and english
with in-house
translators,
Verbes.com wanted to
create a tool that
would help
freelancers, students,
teachers, and anyone
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else who needed to
learn french, to pick
up the language
quickly. After
training more than
1,000 translators to
do the work,
Verbes.com released
French-English Verb
Insights, and now it’s
available as a
standalone app in the
UK, US, and Australian
App Stores. After
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training more than
1,000 translators to
do the work, Verbes
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System Requirements For Dictionnaire Kikongo:

1. High speed internet
connection 2. A modern
browser 3. 256 MB RAM
4. 800 x 480 or higher
resolution 5. Windows
XP/Vista/7 6. 600 MB
free hard disk space
7. Sound card with
ALSA driver 8. DirectX
9.0 compatible 9.
512MB DirectX
compatible video card
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10. Core i3 or higher
CPU with 64-bit
architecture (Intel
i3, i5, i7)
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